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TERM DATES 2022 

Term 2, 2022 
Tuesday 26th April – Friday 24th June 

Term 3, 2022 
   Monday 11th July – Friday 16th September 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Thursday 26 May 
• NDIS Info Session & Parent to Parent Group 

09.30 am at the Kangaroo Flat Library 

Tuesday 31 May 
• Professional Development Day for Staff 

NO SCHOOL for Students 

Monday 13 June • Queen’s Birthday – NO SCHOOL 

Friday 17 June • Debutante Ball 

Friday 24 June • Last day of Term 2 – 2.00 PM finish 

 

Newsletter # 7 – Friday 20 May 2022 

“A place of excellence in education that creates inclusive 
communities and success for all” 

 

We connect 

with 

 

 

Bendigo Special 

Developmental School 

community respectfully 

acknowledge the Traditional 

Owners of Country throughout 

Victoria and pays its respects 

to the ongoing living cultures 

of Aboriginal peoples. 

LEAD 

SCHOOL 

Uniting to achieve 

excellence 

Driving 
learning  

growth 

 

 

Valuing diversity 

with kindness and respect 

 

Ensuring equity                          

of opportunity 
 

SWPBS 
Act Safely 

Show Respect 
Be your Best 
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Hi Parents and Carers, 

 Kirshy was absent today, so let me slide in! 

PARENT/CARER FORUM 
Firstly, thank you to the parents and carers that 

were able to come to our parent/carers forum 

last night to discuss the upcoming construction 

works at our school.  

For those who weren’t able to make the forum, 

there’s still time and we would love your input!  

Follow this QR code link below to a survey and 

answer a few questions that will help out.  

We’ll also post the link to the survey on our 

Facebook page. 

  

 

 
ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF COUNTRY 
Fiona, our Humanities teacher, has been busy 

recording our very own BSDS Acknowledgement 

of the Country video.  

Our aim is for the video to be played at the 

beginning of their Humanities lessons to assist 

students to understand the acknowledgement 

of the country and how it is performed. 

‘Here is the land, Here is the sky, 

Here are my friends, Here am I, 

I acknowledge the lands and sky from the roots of 

the trees to the clouds in the sky, 

I acknowledge Elders PAST, PRESENT and FUTURE of 

Dja Dja Wurrung, 

Whose land that we learn on today’ 

It was great watching students build their 

confidence to be recorded. As you can imagine, 

some students were more eager than others, 

but who knows, some may be destined for the 

big screen! We’ll be sure to post the video on 

our Facebook page once we’re finished for you 

to check it out. 

COLDS and FLUS  
Please be aware that there are a number of cases of 

‘normal’ colds and flus going around, and we expect 

the number of these to increase as the colder 

weather sets in.  

Even if a student tests negative for COVID, if they 

have symptoms of coughs or runny noses, please do 

not send them to school, as we will be required to 

isolate them under our COVID procedures and send 

them home.  

STAFF PD  
‘Challenging Traditional Assessment Practices’. 

On Monday we had a small group of teachers 

travel to Melbourne in the early hours of the 

morning to attend a professional development 

seminar at Wantirna College.  

We were able to see Professor Dylan William 

present on formative assessment and 

‘responsive teaching’ (a current focus of ours) 

who made the case for every school to make it a 

priority.  

ASSISTANT - PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
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SWPBS REWARDS DAY 
Our students have reached the 150 gold bullions 

just last week, which means that they have 

earned the Whole School Reward.  

The reward is an exciting one!  

We can’t give it away just yet, but staff is 

working hard to come up with a great reward 

and making arrangements so every student can 

be part of this great achievement.  

It is likely to happen in the last week of term! We 

will update you all as soon as more information 

can be shared.  

The reward is part of the School-Wide Positive 

Behaviour Support Approach to teaching 

proactive and prosocial behaviours and 

expectations within our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Students are rewarded and praised for 

displaying the focus behaviours on our Student 

Matrix. Go team BSDS! 

2022 DEBUTANTE BALL  
We are all set for our 2022 Debutante Ball, which will 

be held on the 17th of June at the All-Seasons Hotel.  

Our staff cannot wait to see our 2022 debutantes 

make their grand appearance in front of their family 

and friends.  

Practice for the big event is coming along well. 

Enjoy the weekend, rug up! 

Dehne Anstee 
Assistant Principal 
  

BUSES 

BUS DRIVER / CHAPERONE TELEPHONE 

Heathcote Gary &  Jodie 0435  900  890 

Huntly Helen, Nicole & Chloe   0428  261  802 

Fryerstown/Castlemaine David  &  Debbie 0409  421  500 

Kyneton Steve  &  Joanne 0428  236  271 

Lockwood David  &  Kim 0428  271  824 

Strathfieldsaye Steve  &  Joy 0427  287  843 

Serpentine Peter  &  Janine 0497  663  736 

Spring Gully Chris  &  Heather 0428  159  660 

Wedderburn Cathy & Michelle 0466  367  656 
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How do I get my NDIS plan to reflect and support my school transition plan”? 

Date  Thursday 26th of May 

Time  09.30 - 10.30 am 

Location Kangaroo Flat Library across the road, enter down the right side, past the 

bins, (as the library doesn’t officially open till 10:00).  

This session is focusing on Transitioning students and carers. 

Even though it may not be relevant just yet for some of our younger families, anyone is welcome to 
participate  
and see what happens at the end of schooling. 
  
Always time for a cuppa and chat with other families at the end of the discussion.  

Meg and Drew  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NDIS INFO SESSION & PARENT TO PARENT GROUP 

BIRTHDAYS              
 

 

22 May Charlie Room 6 22 May Rowena ESS 

23 May Sara H ESS 28 May Seth  Room 2 

01 June Chloe Room 13 02 June Dylan  Room 5 

02 June Tasman Room 6 03 June Izaiah Room 1 
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COVID VACCINATION POP-UP – 21 MAY 2022 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS 
 

THANK YOU EVERYONE FOR ALL OF YOUR 

KIND DONATIONS.  

The great variety of donations are very 

valuable to our staff and students.  

Currently, our 2nd hand uniform stock is 

running low, so if you have any uniform 

items your child has outgrown, which are in 

good condition and which you’d like to pass 

on, please feel free to drop them off in the 

office.  

Thank You! 
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PARENT PAYMENT POLICY 2022 & PAYMENT PLAN REQUEST 
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My Time support groups are a support group for carers of children who have additional needs. 

The support group is not for just a specific diagnosis but is open to carers who care for any child with additional 

needs. 

This group provides a supportive space for parents and carers to feel understood and share ideas about  
managing a range of situations. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MY TIME SUPPORT GROUP 
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CAMPS AUSTRALIA – PEOPLE OUTDOORS 
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Calling all superheroes…  

The world's most popular children's entertainment band, The Wiggles are flying onto the Capital stage in 

July with their brand-new action-packed Superhero Tour! 

 

Anthony, Tsehay, Lachy and Simon are super excited to once again sing, dance and play music for their 

fans, and will be bringing along their Wiggly friends too! Dorothy the Dinosaur, Captain Feathersword, 

Wags the Dog, Henry the Octopus, Shirley Shawn the Unicorn are coming along for the fun PLUS special 

appearances by Caterina Wiggle and John Wiggle from the Fruit Salad TV Wiggles series! 

The Wiggles Superhero Tour will feature all your favourite Wiggles songs such as ‘Do the Propeller!’, ‘Hot 

Potato’ and ‘Rock-a- Bye Your Bear’, as well as new and catchy tunes such as Dippy Do Dinosaur Dance! It’s 

time to sing and dance to your favourite Wiggles tunes both old and new! 

 

The Wiggles Superhero Tour! is on sale now… but you better be quick, tickets will sell like hot potatoes!   

  

4 show times on Tuesday 5th July 2022:  10:00am, 12:30pm, 2:30pm and 4:30pm. 

 

*Things to note: 

Children over 12 months of age require a paid ticket. 

You can purchase a maximum of 10 tickets online in one transaction 

 

 

THE WIGGLES COMING TO BENDIGO 
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KANGAROO FLAT MARKET 
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